
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Prevention Tip: Each day before you come to school, please complete self-screening for COVID-19. Check 

for signs of illness such as:  

 Chills or a fever of 100.4 +  Sore throat  Cough or shortness of breath 

 Diarrhea, nausea or vomiting  Headache   New loss of taste or smell 
 

Debate Team Call-Out Meeting: There will be a call-out meeting for anyone interested in joining the Debate Team 

immediately after school today in the LGI room. 

eLearners: Contact Ms. Pilch at rpilch@lcscmail.com to participate.  

Art Club Meeting: There will be an Art Club meeting at 2:30 p.m. today in room C125. Please bring a white T-Shirt for 

your first activity. The club fee is $5. 

eLearners: Contact Ms. Spencer at bspencer@lcscmail.com to participate.   

Future Medical Professionals Call-Out Meeting: All students are invited to attend the call-out meeting for the Future 

Medical Professionals club after school today in room C326. 

eLearners: Email Dr. Verpooten at dverpoot@lcscmail.com if you need a virtual link to the meeting. 

Intramural Volleyball Call-Out Meeting: There will be an Intramural Volleyball registration and call-out meeting in the 

fieldhouse at the end of PtE on Thursday, October 8. All in-person and e-learners are welcome to join Lake Central 

Intramural Volleyball.  

eLearners: If you can't come to the meeting but are interested, contact Mr. Gurnak at agurnak@lcscmail.com and follow 

twitter at @lakecentral_IM. 

Student Council Meeting: Student Council will be meeting in Ms. Calderone's room, C207, after school on Thursday, 

October 8. Members, please don't forget to turn in your dues to Ms. C as soon as possible. Email rcaldero@lcscmail.com 

with any questions. 

eLearners: Contact Ms. Calderone at rcaldero@lcscmail.com to participate. 

AP Test Registration is Open: AP Test Registration is now open. Begin on the High School website by clicking the link 

"AP Test Registration" under the News section, then continue to MYAP.Collegeboard.org and use your Join Codes to join 

your AP courses. Students must complete both steps to be registered for exams. Late fees begin on October 15. Payment 

for yearlong and first semester courses must be made by October 31 to avoid the $45/exam late fee. Please contact Mrs. 

Beth Toth with questions at btoth@lcscmail.com. 

Chess Club Call-Out Meeting: All students are welcome to attend the call-out meeting for Chess Club. It will take place 

on Thursday, October 15, after school in room C326 and finish up around 3 p.m. 

eLearners: Email Dr. Verpooten at dverpoot@lcscmail.com to participate. 
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